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  Media Art and the Urban Environment Francis T.
Marchese,2015-04-01 This text formally appraises
the innovative ways new media artists engage urban
ecology. Highlighting the role of artists as
agents of technological change, the work reviews
new modes of seeing, representing and connecting
within the urban setting. The book describes how
technology can be exploited in order to create
artworks that transcend the technology’s original
purpose, thus expanding the language of
environmental engagement whilst also demonstrating
a clear understanding of the societal issues and
values being addressed. Features: assesses how
data from smart cities may be used to create
artworks that can recast residents’ understanding
of urban space; examines transformations of urban
space through the reimagining of urban
information; discusses the engagement of urban
residents with street art, including collaborative
community art projects and public digital media
installations; presents perspectives from a
diverse range of practicing artists, architects,
urban planners and critical theorists.
  Implosion Jerry Kroth,2014-07-12 Implosion:
denial, delusion, and the prospect of collapse is
a penetrating look at contemporary collective
delusions slithering across the American
landscape. A delusion is a false idea about the
world, a kind of intellectual “trance.” When an
individual suffers one, the diagnosis of mental
illness is not far behind. When a nation labors
under them, we have a state of collective mental
instability. This odyssey explores five gargantuan
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delusions infecting the American psyche: our
understanding of our democratic political system,
the Iraq war, the perception of ourselves as an
empire, the musical genre of hip-hop, and our
extremely precarious financial condition. In the
final chapter, “Slip-slidin to dystopia,” Dr.
Kroth reviews the seven major signs of societal
collapse. These factors are combined to form “the
American Dystopia Index.” When one looks at this
metric, the transformation of the American dream
to an American nightmare seems all but assured
should we not awaken from our myriad trance states
in time. Reviews: Jerry Kroth’s book, Implosion,
is so exciting that I had to stop reading it for a
few minutes just to calm down. Kroth does for his
readers just what he says the truth will do for
us. He presents an utterly compelling case for
seven deadly symptoms which combined will bring
America down and the world with it. However, he
does it so well and documents his work so
meticulously, that the excitement of learning the
truth renders reading implosion a thrilling
experience. As Yeats said in his prescient poem,
“the Second Coming “The centre cannot hold.” Kroth
promises us a second coming of hope and
possibility. He exposes our march towards
destruction and also a path for reversing that.
Implosion strips away our illusions and denials
giving us the truth, a chance to reverse our
deadly course, and also a reason to hope. —Harried
Fraad, Ph.D., psychoanalytic psychotherapist
author of Bringing it all back home Duped! is
incredible. You will want to shove it up the nose
of every pompous, conservative, right wing, born
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again, love it or leave it jerk you have ever met.
Dr. Kroth continues to approach the
unapproachable. He holds no punches in describing
our American culture's blind xenophobia; telling
ourselves we are the best while betraying our most
basic common sense as the evidence piles up at our
feet. We choose leaders who simply tell us what we
wish we could believe, and continue to act in ways
that shorten our lives, steal our money, and leave
us less secure than ever. In this crisp criticism
of our collective confusion, we see how we have
all become the chickens praising Colonel Sanders.
We are simply outgunned by short-term corporate
and political profits and power from the getgo. I
wish there were more like Dr. Kroth aboard think
tanks, committees, and boardrooms across our land,
but if there ever were, they are probably planted
in the Nevada desert somewhere. Enjoy the ride
before your nickel runs out. —Steve Stelle, author
of On Shaky Ground Totally eye opening, and,
frankly, a very scary narrative. I never realized
how deluded we are, and how a thick cloud of
denial covers over our public discourse. This is a
necessary read for any conscious American. —M.S.
Forrest, Ph.D., clinical psychotherapist.
  The Battle Against Diabetes United States.
Congress. House. Committee on Energy and Commerce.
Subcommittee on Health,2013
  Arctic Opportunities and Challenges Edmund Li
Sheng,2022-04-15 This book focuses on the
participation and interaction of the three great
powers—i.e., China, Russia, and the United
States—in Arctic affairs from an international
relations perspective. Global climate change has
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become a shared problem for all mankind. One of
its key elements is the warming of the Arctic,
which is affecting every dimension of nature and
humanity globally. Climate change in the Arctic
will directly affect natural ecosystems, coastal
areas, forests, water resources, agricultural
production, animal husbandry, tourism, and other
economic activities in various countries around
the globe. For the Northeast Asian region,
however, the opening of the Arctic Passage by
melting sea ice presents an opportunity. The
current international legal regime for governance
in the Arctic is insufficient to cope with the
challenges of global warming. This book will be of
interest to scholars following the future
development of the Arctic and the role of China as
a newcomer to Arctic affairs.
  Christian Body Politic Christian Kim,2004 Do you
want to find out CHRISTIAN ideas on POLITICS? This
book is for you! CHRISTIAN BODY POLITIC is a book
that tackles difficult questions regarding the
Christian perspective on the relationship between
Church and State. Leading Christian thinkers and
activists discuss such questions as: Did Jesus
support the Death Penalty? What role should the
Church play in government? What does the Bible
teach about governing authority's legitimacy? Is
democracy the only Bible-approved government?
Professor Stephen Joel Garver has been teaching
philosophy courses to students at La Salle
University in Philadelphia, PA, for a long time,
and Prof. Garver shares insightful thoughts on the
concept of Jesus as King. What does it mean for
our modern society? Professor Cliff Bates, who is
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teaching political science at the University of
Warsaw in POLAND, shares his insights on the
concept of the State and Christian responses to
it. Prof. Bates discusses the issue of the
Holocaust as well. Rev. David Kim, who is a major
leader with an evangelical student campus
movement, shares his wisdom on the idea of the
City of God. If Christians are citizens of the
City of God in Heaven, how does that identity
relate to Christians' life on earth. Is there a
relationship? Does it matter? Rev. Lee Irons, who
hosts a Christian think-tank, The Upper Register,
gives an informative account of the the current
evangelical-reformed discussion on the
relationship between Church and State and offers
some of his own ideas. The editor of the volume,
Christian Kim, presents cogent arguments about
Jesus Christ's attitudes about the Death Penalty.
  Current Research in Library & Information
Science ,1997
  Texte - Theben - Tonfragmente Dieter
Kessler,2009 Als langjahriger Ordinarius fur
Agyptologie in Munchen und Generalsekretar des
Internationalen Agyptologenverbands gehort Gunter
Burkard zu den im deutschen Sprachraum und daruber
hinaus angesehenen Vertretern seines Fachs. In der
Festschrift zu seinem 65. Geburtstag widmen sich
47 Kolleginnen und Kollegen aus dem In- und
Ausland in 41 Beitragen den im Titel genannten
Themenbereichen, die zugleich die Schwerpunkte der
Interessen des Jubilars umschreiben: da ist zum
einen geographisch der thebanische Raum, und zum
anderen inhaltlich Literatur und die Arbeit mit
Texten, nicht nur auf Ostraka. Ein
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Schriftenverzeichnis Gunter Burkards rundet den
Band ab.
  Klima og mennesker Mikkel Sørensen,Mikkel Fugl
Eskjær,2014-05-01 Antologien Klima og Mennesker
adresserer et af de absolut mest aktuelle emner i
vor tid: Klimaet, klimaforandringerne og
klimadebatten. Hvor forskningen omkring klimaet
som udgangspunkt har taget afsæt i
naturvidenskabelige metoder og målinger, betragter
denne bog emnet ud fra en humanistisk optik – fra
menneskets synspunkt. Den ser bl.a. på, hvilke
mytologier, forestillinger og fortællinger
mennesket gør brug af, når vi skal tale om og
forstå klimaforandringerne og ikke mindst de
konsekvenser, de har for den menneskelige
tilværelse. Hvordan er isbjørnen f.eks. kommet til
at spille mytisk-ikonisk rolle i klimadebatten,
hvor den af kunstnere, politikere og
miljøbevægelser bringes i spil som et symbol på
den arktiske naturs potentielle forsvinden i en
verden med klimaforandringer? Antologien består af
tre dele: Første del omhandler vores kulturelle og
historiske forudsætninger for at forstå og
respondere på klimaforandringer. I andel del
behandles de kulturelle repræsentationer og
fortolkninger af klimaet, der findes i bl.a.
litteraturen, kunsten og massemedierne. Sidste del
handler om klima og praksis – her undersøges det,
hvordan forskellige initiativer, som har til
hensigt at reducere vores CO₂-aftryk, opfattes af
de mennesker, der er involverede. Antologiens ni
artikler er skrevet af forskere fra et bredt
spektrum af det humanistiske felt. Samlet giver
artiklerne et bud på en humanistisk
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klimaforskning, der kan skabe nye rammer for vores
måde at forstå og reflektere over de klimatiske
forandringer.
  Computer Security Dieter Gollmann,1999-03-02 A
comprehensive and practical text and the perfect
starting point for this subject ... 'Is this
system secure?' seems, on the face of it, a
straightforward question. Yet how one arrives at
an answer is a process which poses a wide range of
more complex questions which require a basic
understanding of security mechanisms. Questions,
such as: * Should protection focus on data,
operations or users? * Whilst taking cast iron
measures to build in security at one level, what
does one do to prevent attackers gaining entry
from a lower level? Starting with basic
definitions and concepts, the first section of the
book goes on to outline the mechanisms located at
the heart of the computer system, mechanisms which
provide the basis for techniques used in all other
branches of the system. The second section
examines the security features found in operating
systems such as UNIX and Windows NT, catalogues
security breaches, and introduces the topic of
security evaluation. A third section is devoted to
issues associated with distributed systems, such
as network - and Web - security and considers
cryptography as an essential technique for such
environments. The final section of the book is
constructed around database security, discussing
problems in multi-level security, and examining
security problems in specific settings. Written
for self-study and course use, this book will suit
a variety of introductory and more advanced
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security programmes for students of computer
science, engineering and related disciplines. It
meets a real need for a comprehensive textbook on
the subject. Technical and project managers will
also find that the broad coverage offers a great
starting point for discovering underlying issues
and provides a means of orientation in a world
populated by a bewildering array of competing
security systems.
  Handbook of Canadian Foreign Policy Patrick
James,Nelson Michaud,Marc J. O'Reilly,2006
Handbook of Canadian Foreign Policy is the most
comprehensive book of its kind, offering an
updated examination of Canada's international role
some 15 years after the dismantling of the Berlin
Wall ushered in a new era in world politics.
Highlighting both well-known and understudied
topics, this handbook presents a marriage of the
familiar and the underappreciated that enables
readers to grasp much of the complexity of current
Canadian foreign policy and appreciate the
challenges policymakers must meet in the early
21st century.
  Handbook of North American Indians ,1978
  Semiconductor Material and Device
Characterization Dieter K. Schroder,2015-06-29
This Third Edition updates a landmark text with
the latest findings The Third Edition of the
internationally lauded Semiconductor Material and
Device Characterization brings the text fully up-
to-date with the latest developments in the field
and includes new pedagogical tools to assist
readers. Not only does the Third Edition set forth
all the latest measurement techniques, but it also
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examines new interpretations and new applications
of existing techniques. Semiconductor Material and
Device Characterization remains the sole text
dedicated to characterization techniques for
measuring semiconductor materials and devices.
Coverage includes the full range of electrical and
optical characterization methods, including the
more specialized chemical and physical techniques.
Readers familiar with the previous two editions
will discover a thoroughly revised and updated
Third Edition, including: Updated and revised
figures and examples reflecting the most current
data and information 260 new references offering
access to the latest research and discussions in
specialized topics New problems and review
questions at the end of each chapter to test
readers' understanding of the material In
addition, readers will find fully updated and
revised sections in each chapter. Plus, two new
chapters have been added: Charge-Based and Probe
Characterization introduces charge-based
measurement and Kelvin probes. This chapter also
examines probe-based measurements, including
scanning capacitance, scanning Kelvin force,
scanning spreading resistance, and ballistic
electron emission microscopy. Reliability and
Failure Analysis examines failure times and
distribution functions, and discusses
electromigration, hot carriers, gate oxide
integrity, negative bias temperature instability,
stress-induced leakage current, and electrostatic
discharge. Written by an internationally
recognized authority in the field, Semiconductor
Material and Device Characterization remains
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essential reading for graduate students as well as
for professionals working in the field of
semiconductor devices and materials. An
Instructor's Manual presenting detailed solutions
to all the problems in the book is available from
the Wiley editorial department.
  Behavioral Emergencies Phillip M. Kleespies,2009
This book makes clear the distinction between a
behavioral crisis, which is a serious disruption
of functioning that does not necessarily imply
danger, and a behavioral emergency. Guidance on
behavioral emergencies is drawn from both clinical
experience and empirical evidence, and the book's
structure functions as a curriculum for educating
both new and seasoned clinicians. Unique to this
book are chapters on violence and suicide risk
among adolescents as well as individuals who are
chronically ill. The contributors also discuss the
legal and psychological risks associated with
treating behavioral emergencies. Comprehensive in
scope, Behavioral Emergencies: An Evidence-Based
Resource for Evaluating and Managing Risk of
Suicide, Violence, and Victimization provides a
solid knowledge base that will be an invaluable
resource for all clinicians. --Book Jacket.
  Less and More Keiko Ueki-Polet,Klaus Klemp,2009
Presents a catalog of an exhibition showcasing the
products, sketches, and models of industrial
designer Dieter Rams.
  Kürschners Deutscher Gelehrten-Kalender 2003
Bettina Bartz,2003 First published in 1925,
Kurschners Deutscher Gelehrten-Kalender is the
most eminent directory of German-speaking
academics living today. Includes biographical and
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bibliographical information on approximately
71,800 academics.
  Saskatchewan Politics Howard A. Leeson,2009 In
his 2001 volume on politics in Saskatchewan,
Howard Leeson observed that vast changes were
underway in the Saskatchewan polity, and he
predicted that the familiar politics of the past
would soon look jarringly antiquated. The
contributors to this new volume--Saskatchewan
Politics: Crowding the Centre--come to the
conclusion that this process of change is now
largely complete. As its subtitle makes clear,
this new study suggests that political parties in
the province have crowded closer and closer to the
ideological centre. Without the fulcrum of
ideological division, politics in the province
appears to be more and more about personal and
administrative clashes and less and less about
substantive differences as to how the economy and
society should be organized. In short, left and
right are increasingly being left out of
provincial politics. Includes a dvd of the 2006-08
Throne and budget debates between NDP leader Lorne
Calvert and Saskatchewan Party leader Brad Wall.
  Do You Believe in You? Dieter Luske,1993-01-01
Advice on 'mind-management' and accelerated
learning. The steps for success include changing
from victim positions, dealing with negative
emotions, activating emotional choice, setting
goals, and following an energy diet. Recipes, with
emphases on sea vegetables, tofu and herbs.
Includes an index. The author is a graduate of
many personal growth courses, and practices
natural medicine, counselling and clinical
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hypnosis.
  Design Theory: Volume 1 Thomas Beth,Deiter
Jungnickel,Hanfried Lenz,1999-11-18 This is the
first volume of the second edition of the standard
text on design theory.
  Multiregionalism and Multilateralism Sebastian
Bersick,W. A. L. Stokhof,Paul Velde van
der,Benedikt Seemann,2006 The sovereign power of
the nation-state has been steadily eroding for
decades under the pressure of multilateral
organizations such as the United Nations and
multiregional organizations such as the European
Union. The increasing prominence of non-
governmental organizations such as Greenpeace and
Human Rights Watch in times of crisis has also
contributed, since the problems such groups
address often extend beyond national borders and
are thus difficult for national governments to
manage alone. Multiregionalism and Multilateralism
investigates these forces as they factor into
political and economic relations between Asia and
Europe.
  Madame Vieux Carre Scott S. Ellis,2010
Celebrated in media and myth, New Orleans's French
Quarter (Vieux Carr(r)) was the original
settlement of what became the city of New Orleans.
In Madame Vieux Carr(r), Scott S. Ellis presents
the social and political history of this famous
district as it evolved from 1900 through the
beginning of the twenty-first century. From the
immigrants of the 1910s, to the preservationists
of the 1930s, to the nightclub workers and owners
of the 1950s and the urban revivalists of the
1990s, Madame Vieux Carr(r) examines the many
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different people who have called the Quarter home,
who have defined its character, and who have
fought to keep it from being overwhelmed by
tourism's neon and kitsch. The old French village
took on different roles--bastion of the French
Creoles, Italian immigrant slum, honky-tonk
enclave, literary incubator, working-class
community, and tourist playground. The Quarter has
been a place of refuge for various groups before
they became mainstream Americans. Although the
Vieux Carr(r) has been marketed as a free-
wheeling, boozy tourist concept, it exists on many
levels for many groups, some with competing
agendas. Madame Vieux Carr(r) looks, with
unromanticized frankness, at these groups, their
intentions, and the future of the South's most
historic and famous neighborhood. The author, a
former Quarter resident, combines five years of
research, personal experience, and unique
interviews to weave an eminently readable history
of one of America's favorite neig
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